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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartnvent of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

March 14, 2021

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary
and Integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings!

Please find attached letter from the Girl Scouts of the Philippines requesting for
the re-organization of District Scouting Committee and Girl Scouts Coordinatorship.

For your guidance and information.

Thank you so much.

Very truly yours,

*

MIGUEL MAC D). APOSIN, EdD, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent M

Division Letter
No. 0T ,s. 2021
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Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan .
Tel/Fax No. (036) 265 3744 | (036) 265 3737 | (036) 265 3738 | (036) 265 3740 | (036) 265 3741
Website: http://www.depedaklan.org

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph
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&F a2 GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
' Visayas Region

Aklan Girl Scout Council

Capitol Site, Kalibo, Aklan
Email Address- aklancouncil@yahoo.com -~ Mobile: 0920-4932884

March 8, 2021

COUNCIL LETTER
No. 1s.2021

TO: Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public/Private Elementary, Secondary and
Integrated Schools
All Troop Leaders

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings of Peace and Love!

In line with our current situation and eagerness to maintain the Scouting Operations and
Programs despite the COVID 19 pandemic which fairly affects the Movement's
implementation of its programs and activities (thru Virtual/Online), we are humbly
requesting to re-organized the District Scouting Committee and Girl Scouts
Coordinatorship so that we can have proper persons to coordinated/follow up and
handling matters with regards to GSP especially for the troop membership campaigns
and other GSP related activities in preparation elections for the Triennium 2021-2024.

We encourage all the Districts to involve committed with willingness and love to serve in
the Scouting Movement as members of the District Scouting Committees and as Girl

Scouts Coordinators.

We anticipate for your support in this undertaking and we will be greatly grateful if we can
have positive response on our request.

Thank you very much for your support to the Scouting movement of Aklan.

Very truly yours,
ATTY. CHRISTINE C. DELA CRUZ
Council President

NOTED:

MIGUEL MAC Oy. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Divisioh Superintendent

Mibsinian Af AlslAan
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